Dear Grade 8 Parents,
We are coming to the end of your child's time with us at Cunard.  We are so excited for their future plans but also sad to see them go.  Cunard would like to do a year-end event for our grade 8 students at Bayside Camp.  We have created a google form that MUST be completed by all grade 8 parents so we can determine if this activity can happen.  I ask that you complete it ASAP.  The form will close on Thursday, May 19th, 2022.
https://forms.gle/J3WT8Y7RJJA75EZ47
Thank you,
Sabitha Masih

